

CITY OF SALEM, MASSACHUSETTS

BOARD OF HEALTH
120 WASHINGTON STREET, 4TH FLOOR
TEL. (978) 741-1800
FAX (978) 745-0343
lramdin@salem.com

LARRY RAMDIN, RS/REHS, CHO, CP-FS
HEALTH AGENT

June 12, 2012

Mrs. Cheryl LaPointe City Clerk City Hall Salem, MA 01970

Dear Mrs. LaPointe:

The Board of Health regular meeting scheduled for June 12, 2012 has been cancelled because there are not enough board members available for a quorum.

Sincerely,

FOR THE BOARD OF HEALTH

Larry Ramdin RL/hlp

cc: Mayor Kimberley Driscoll

Dr. Barbara Poremba, Chairperson of the Board of Health and Members

Emailed to: City Councillors
Jane Guy, Planning